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On Monday, August 21, at 12:09 p.m., the Sioux County Sheriff's Office investigated a motor vehicle accident
that occurred on Cleveland Avenue, six miles southwest of Ireton, IA.

Henry Moltrer, age 23, of Hawarden, |A, was driving a 1992 Pontiac Grand Am southbound on Cleveland
Avenue when he lost control of the vehicle, entered the west ditch and struck a ditch embankment.

Moltrer reported minor injuries and sought medical attention on his own.
The Pontiac sustained approximately $1,600 in damage.

Moltrer was cited for failing to maintain control of a motor vehicle.



